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Good afternoon,

On behalf of the Citizens' Election Fund (CEF) Commission I would like to thank the Council
for being united in the introduction of CB11-2022.  The CEF Commission strongly supports
this legislation. 

I would especially like to thank Council Member Yungmann for bringing the issue to the
Council with the introduction of CB6-2022 and to Council Member Rigby for requesting an
opinion from the Ethics Commission that will now allow her and Council Member Jung to
vote on CB11.  

As I said in my testimony on January 18, 2022 I hoped to see all five Council Members vote
yes.  I did not anticipate all five Council Members introducing legislation but I am very
pleased that it has happened and I look forward to seeing five yes votes this evening.

Thanks again for your efforts and support for the Citizens' Election Fund.  

Kind Regards,
Sue Geckle
Chair, CEF Commission
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